
 

 

HUB Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows meeting Sept. 8, 2016 

 

In attendance:    

Regrets:  

 

Agenda 

 

Past events: 

None. 

 

Upcoming events: 

 

 Sept. 17, 10 am – 2 pm: GETI Fest (Barry) 

 

 Oct. 24 - 30: Fall Bike to Work?? 

 

Other: 

 

 Pro Walk Pro Bike Pro Place Conference. Free advocacy workshop: Monday Sept. 12, 2:30 - 5:00 pm, 

Sheraton Wall Center, 1088 Burrard. Presenter: HUB Exec. Dir. Erin O'Melinn.  

(8 - 10 pm: free movie night by Modacity at Sheraton Center Ball Room) 

 

 Potential bike maintenance workshops for interested parties. Sept. 20 for Scouts. (Dave, Barry) 

 

 UnGaptheMap priorities. 

 

 Meeting with David Pollock (MR Engineering) (Barry, Ivan) 

 

 Proposal for 30 km/h speed limits on 224th between Dewdney and Lougheed / presentation to 

Council. (Ivan) 

 

 New traffic circle at 117th and Steeves: 

 

 

 
  

http://www.pps.org/blog/announcing-2016-pro-walkpro-bikepro-place-conference-vancouver/


 

 

 Development Information Meeting (Sept. 5) re medical facility on north side of Lougheed, east of 

Quality Inn (east of 216th) (Ivan, Jackie) 

 

 Further bike donations for immigrants/refugees/youth (Peter, Barry, Dave, Jackie) 

 

 Tri-Cities meeting update (Peter)? 

 

  

Annual allowance:  

Allowance for 2016/2017: $400. 

Expenses so far as of Aug. 12, 2016: $10 registration Earth Day, $35.65 pizza for volunteers bike 

cleaning and $20 tire tubes for Cycle Recycle, tent: $ 150?, $54.22 Pizza-in-the-Park meeting  

(balance approx. $129 as of Aug. 11). 

Total cash donations: $37.30, plus contribution for pizza from Ely: $5. New total: $42.30. 


